
This term in Year 4 we have enjoyed our learning on Blue Abyss. We have 

created our own information leaflets in literacy and produced some amazing 

pieces of work in topic. We also enjoyed a debate on the Great Barrier Reef and 

tourism. Here are some pictures of our learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In maths, we have been working on place value and addition and subtraction. We 

played games on the computers to aid our learning and enjoyed a subtraction 

trail around the Eco- Garden! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE, we performed a liturgical dance for the Harvest festival. We listened to 

the Parable of the Sower in class and then were split into different groups to 

show the story.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


